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NEW YORK - Protecting religious freedom and ending workplace discrimination has always been a 
balance but one that the City of New York has navigated successfully for decades under the NYC 
Human Rights Law. Today’s Supreme Court decision in Our Lady of Guadalupe School may make it 
more difficult to root out discrimination faced by teachers in religious schools—a disheartening 
decision that is out of step with the commonsense protections most workers enjoy. 
 


